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Dear Governors:

Stop spam now!!! Children should be able to go on the net with no fear of
perverts/porn sites sending them mail. My children are grown now but still T
do not want smut being sent to there screen names.

I plan to contact my governor Jesse Ventura also-he is a father and am
sure he will support me on this issue. A law has been passed in WA. and Ca.
so it does not take federal law to pass this.

We need to protect our children! They should be safe at home on their
computers. How can we continue to let this spam e-mail invade the privacy of
our homes/schools?

Concerned Citizen,

Shannon Huot/ Bloomer622@aol.com



